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Christmas Tree Competition 

This year the Shire will be holding it’s very first Christmas Village in the main street. As 
part of this, the Shire will be holding a DIY Christmas Tree Competition. The competition is 
open to all, and we would love to see individuals, families, groups, clubs, and businesses 
take part in creating some amazing Christmas 
Trees. Christmas Tree’s will be displayed inside a 
building along the main street, visual to all who 
pass by. 
 
This is going to be a fun and exciting project for 
all, so we are asking you to think outside the box 
and make an impressive Christmas Tree. There 
are 3 prizes to be won with the first prize a cash 
prize of $250. 
 
We would love to see trees that represent you, 
your club, or your business . Check out the flyer 
in this week’s Pingelly Times. Remember         
innovation is the key  if you would like to know 
more, please contact the Community               
Development Officer.  

Tidy Towns Finalist 
Keep Australia Beautiful announced late last week that Pingelly is a finalist in four of the 
eight categories in this years Tidy Towns competition. Pingelly has been chosen as a finalist 
in the following categories: 
 
State Award: 
This is the major award with only five other finalist able to take out the top prize. 
 
General Appearance: 
Pingelly Memorial Park Redevelopment  
 
Containers for Change: 
Pingelly Primary School and Pingelly P&C for their efforts to fundraise towards their nature 
playground 
 
Young Legends: 
Dylan Cheney for his involvement and help in cleaning up graffiti within Pingelly 
 
This is a fantastic result for Pingelly. The Shire of Pingelly would like to congratulate both 
Dylan, the P&C and the Primary School, as they truly deserve to be recognised for this 
award. 
 
The award ceremony will take place on 25 November at Frasers Suites n Kings Park. 


